
Re:  JIC Advisory Opinion 1991-11

Dear 

JUDICIAL INVESTIGATION COMMISSION 

Room E-400, State Capitol 

Charleston 25305 

November 11, 1991 

In a letter to Counsel for the Judicial Investigation 
Commission dated September 14, 1991, you asked for an 
advisory opinion about the propriety of your participating in 
a local telethon to benefit muscular dystrophy ov·er the Labor 
Day weekend. As you rightly decided, it is the opinion. of 
the Judicial Investigation Commission. that such participation 
would not be permitted. 

Enclosed is an advisory opinion which has previously been 
issued in a relevant matter on your question. If you have 
any further questions, feel free to contact the Commission. 
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W ~ · Stevens, Chairman 


